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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Online Safety Workshop 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the safety and 

well-being of our students, we are excited to invite you to an important event: Online Safety 

Workshop. 

Date: Tuesday 19th March 2024 

Time: 9:00 AM - 10:00 AM 

Location: Beam County Primary School 

The internet has become an integral part of our lives, providing countless opportunities for learning 

and connection. However, with these opportunities come risks, especially for our children. It's crucial 

that we equip ourselves with the knowledge and tools to navigate the online world safely. 

To assist us in this endeavour, we are delighted to announce that we will be joined by a special guest 

who will be conducting the workshop. Our guest speaker is an expert in online safety and will provide 

invaluable insights and strategies to help you keep your child safe in the digital age. 

During the workshop, we will cover various topics including: 

• Understanding online risks and challenges 

• Tips for monitoring and managing your child's online activities 

• Cyberbullying prevention and intervention 

• Setting healthy boundaries for screen time 

We believe that this workshop presents a great opportunity for you to gain essential knowledge and 

skills that will benefit both you and your child. By working together, we can create a safer online 

environment for our entire school community. 

 



Please complete the form on the link below: -  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFF

NyAcPDb5UOEc2V0NXTEtCM0cxS1o0SklVRDM2WVRQViQlQCNjPTEu 

 

Please mark your calendars for Tuesday, March 19th, from 9:00 AM to 10:00 AM, and join us for this 

important event 

Thank you for your commitment to your child's well-being. We look forward to seeing you at the 

workshop. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mr Samuels  

ICT Lead  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UOEc2V0NXTEtCM0cxS1o0SklVRDM2WVRQViQlQCNjPTEu
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=noiJDDX00EWYayGZ58m1X41ek1W4jKJNtFFNyAcPDb5UOEc2V0NXTEtCM0cxS1o0SklVRDM2WVRQViQlQCNjPTEu

